
DECEMBER 2021
Activities Report

● The NuHi Chorale, under the direction of Jill Cantu, completed their area church
tour for the holiday season.  They traveled around town on December 5th & 12th.
As many of you know, this is an excellent display of the talent that our young
people possess.

● The high school Winter Music Festival is scheduled for Monday, December 20th
at 7:00 PM in the high school gym.

● The music departments and FFA have recently finalized their fruit sales.  The
Trapshooting team is doing a great job of selling RADA Cutlery.  It is a great way
for these groups to make money while providing a great opportunity for people to
save money on items purchased and/or contribute to a worthwhile cause.

● They boys’ basketball District Tournament games will be held on the following
dates: February 14, 17, 22, and 26, 2022.  Our boys are in Class 2A; specific
sites, opponents, and start times will be announced at a later date.

● The girls’ basketball Regional Tournament games will be held on the following
dates: February 12, 16, and 19, 2022.  Our girls are in Class 3A; specific sites,
opponents, and start times will be announced at a later date.

● The wrestling team will wrestle in the Sectional Wrestling Tournament to be held
at Independence High School on Saturday, February 5, 2022.  The District
Wrestling Tournament will be held at New Hampton on Saturday, February 12,
2022.  Both events will start at 12:00 noon.

Submitted by Scott Frerichs


